Taa Marina School

WEEK 5, TERM 3 -
18 AUGUST 2023

PRINCIPALS KORERO

Tena koutou,

Woohoo, it’s ski day! It has been so special seeing so
much fun, learning and growth up the mountain here today.
There are going to be a few tired but content bodies
tonight, same for the students too. A huge thanks to all
the parents involved from the early morning start and
dropoff/pickup, to transporting their own and/or other
children and generally looking after each other, the
students and the staff over the day. Also, to Whaia Sarah
Kerr we offer an especially big thank you for all the time
and effort ensuring everyone had their needs thought
about and planned for, you've enabled so many people to
have such an amazing day.

This week and next week are our collection weeks for
grocery items for the fair. It’s great to see those boxes
filling up in the classrooms. Thank you to those that have
donated this week and in anticipation of those that are
donating next week. Through efforts like this, our
community are setting themselves up for a brilliant event
come next term.

If you are coming and going from the small gate towards
the container on the railroad side of the school can you
please make sure that the gate is closing behind you.
Thanks team, working together we can keep making sure
our place is a healthy and happy community where every
learner succeeds.

Nga mihi mahana
Nic Walker
Tumuaki - Principal




Tamariki Sickness - Reminder

When a child has had a bout of vomitting/diarrhea,
they must not return to school until 48 hours after the
last instance of sickness to prevent the spread of
illness.

Police Vetting

A reminder that if you want to be able to attend
camps/provide transport for school outings, you
must be police vetted. Please reach out to Amy if

you are unsure whether you have a returned result,

or if you would like the form to complete.

Queen Charlotte College Orientation

Day

20 October.

Should you have any whanau wanting to attend,
please contact Hana Wilson for further details.
hwilson@gcc.school.nz

Absences

A reminder to please notify the office If your child

Is going to be absent, as well as the reason.

House Points

Whero

Kahurangi

Kakariki

424

392

527

Memo from the Library

A big shout out to the amazing
librarians giving up their break time to

be in the library and donating books for
our tamariki....*YOU ARE SUPER

QCC's Orientation day this year will be held on Friday ~STARS!*

If there is anyone in the community that
would like to donate any spare Hunting
or Fishing magazines, we would love to
have them for our library, thank you.
They are well loved.

A quick reminder that our Pets Day is

competition.

You can do this via Hero, email, text or by leaving

an absences voicemail.
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THE KIWI CAN CORNER

Conflict Resolution

coming up fast, along with the Pests

&

This week we're practising using different strategies to manage conflict.

“It's cool to korero”, Here are some conversation starters for this week:

* Juniors have been talking about using our “WITS" as possible conflict
resolution strategies. Can they tell you what "WITS” stand for? (Walk away,
Ignore, Talk it out, Seek help @)

* How many different ways can you think of to help manage or salve a

conflict?

* What are some things people do that make a conflict bigger (instead of

helping resolve it)?

* |magine you are playing a game in Kiwi Can and someone in your class said
they got you ‘out’ - but they didn't! Which strategy could you use to solve the

conflict?

ﬂ Follow @GraemeRingleFoundationMariborough to stay up to date
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PTA / Christmas Fair Meetings

Kia Ora E Te Whanau,

Thank you, to everyone who has made their

donation towards bottle week, we could not

do this without your support. If you have not

been able to make your donation yet please
bring it in as soon as you can.

Grocery week begins next week!!! - | Item per

BOTTLES ~ GROCERIES

Please come along to a meeting held in the COLLEETION BRALS I EYERY sl PR SRS 8 LI Y GLA 0o

school library at 3.15pm every second Tuesday,
the next meeting is on 15th August.

ALL ARE WELCOME!!

We have many areas we still need help with
organising if any of these interest you please
get in contact.

° Games

i Cafe

i Food

. Christmas Store ‘

. White Elephant BHMCUI‘ATE FILL A JAR
’ Christmas Crafts COLLECTION BOXES IN EVERY CLASSROOM COLLECTION BOXES N EVERY CLASSROON
. Baking

. Donations

We will need the school community's support to help make this a success for our school
WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!I
If you would like to make contact for information or to register your help contact Abbey at
christmasfair@tuamarina.school.nz or 0211494974

Nga Mihi Nui
Your Friendly PTA




Baby chicks are back! Lambs, calves, daffodils and CHICKS...Spring is a great time of
the year! Orders are now being taken for this year’s one day old Brown Shaver chicks.
When grown these will be laying machines!

A wonderful way to get the kids out of the house and teach the importance of
compassion and dedication.
-Chicks are sold in units-each unit contains 4 chicks @$38 per unit.

-Orders need to be in at the school office by Monday 28th August-*no late entries
will be accepted sorry-this is out of our control*

-A care book will be provided, and children will be expected to complete a pets diary
on raising their chickens.

-Children will be able to compete at Renwick School Pets Day, All Schools Group
Day and the Marlborough A+P with their chooks if they wish.

-The approximate date for hatching is Mon 4th September.

-The approximate date they are arriving in Blenheim is Tues 5th September and will
be picked up by us -Laura will contact you regarding pick up closer to the time.

ORDER FORM:

Name

Who will be collecting?

School

Telephone Cell

Email

Number of units (4 chicks/unit)

Total paid $ Paid ___/___/2023

Internet Banking Only

MBGA 03-0599-0290525-00 (PLEASE NOTE THIS IS NOT THE SCHOOLS
BANK ACCOUNT NUMBER)

Please put your first and last name and how many units bought as a reference
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2023 Spud in a Bucket Competition Entry Form

Name:

School:

Parent/Caregiver Name:

Parent/Caregiver Email:

Parent/Caregiver Phone:

Email completed entry forms to rosa.tovey@outlook.com | 0274 866639

IMPORTANT INFORMATION Entry is open to children 12 years and under. Only one entry per child. Buckets

& seed potatoes will be available from the 1st August 2023 - you will be advised by email where your bucket
can be collected from. Judging will take place at the Marlborough A&P Show on Saturday 4th November 2023.
Prizes will be awarded across three categories; Heaviest Total Crop, Heaviest Single Potato and Most Uniquely
Shaped Potato. Buckets must be delivered to the A&P Show grounds by 12pm on Saturday 4th November.

Bucket Number Total Crop Weight Heaviest Single Potato




